
Meal Pick-Up 
 

Gouverneur Central School has scheduled meal kit pick-ups on         

Wednesdays between 10:00-12:00pm for those families who completed        

the online pre-order process. Families will be able to submit a weekly            

pre-order starting September 3​rd​.  

Pre-orders must be made ​weekly to receive meal kits. The pre-order form            

will open every Thursday with a deadline of every Monday at 10 a.m. in              

order to receive meal kits for the following week.  

There is no cost of the meal kits to students.  

The new online ordering allows for parents and/or family representatives          

to pick-up meal kits without their students having to be present. Families            

will need to order meals using the google order form. The form needs to              

be filled out weekly so we can order a sufficient quantity of food.  

When parents and/or family representatives arrive at the pick-up location,          

they will confirm with a staff member whom they are picking up for. 

If you do not have access to the internet or have questions, please call              

315-287-1690. Families with internet access, please email concerns to         

hollis.heather@gcsk12.org  

 

 

Weekly Order Form 
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